
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Volunteer Policy 
 

The Norwood District Skating Club is a non-profit, volunteer organization. Hundreds of 
hours are put into every season by the Executive Committee and parent volunteers to 
ensure the programs offered are provided at an acceptable standard. Our club relies on 
volunteers and fundraising to successfully operate and keep costs reasonable for families. 
Registration revenues only cover a portion of the expenses and we receive no outside 
funding. 

It is our policy, much like many other sport organizations, that all families assist and help 
as much as possible. The time commitment is not unreasonable, and the help will allow us 
to continue providing our program to the children of our community. 

➢ I understand that I am required to volunteer for at least two (2) duties to be 

performed throughout the season as well as at least one Ice Show duty. 

 

➢ I understand that I have the option to opt out of the Volunteer requirement by 

paying the $75 Volunteer fee at registration and waive my obligations to assist the 

Club. 

 

➢ I understand that ALL my Volunteer Duties I have signed up for are to be completed 

and cannot partially fulfill my obligations. 

 

 

➢ I understand that should I not complete ALL of my Volunteer Duties in which I 

signed up for at registration, I will owe the Club the $75 Volunteer Policy fee on Mar 

8, 2020. 

 

 


